Notice to Furdale Residents
From: Furdale Hamlet Board

Please note the Lorass Bin pickup change for
Reginald Ave., Haliburton Ave., Mount Royal Ave.,
and Schoolhouse Street.

Effective December 31, 2018 the truck will be
picking up from one side of these streets.

Bin placement for:

Reginald Ave. — West side of the road
Haliburton Ave. — East side of the road
Mount Royal Ave. — West side of the road
Schoolhouse St. — North side of the road

Strathcona Ave., Pearson Street, Makaroff Street
and Cartwright Street will see no change.

Pickup will remain on Mondays



Sean Stephenson Distributed with permission from Loraas
Assistant Operations Supervisor
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The information transmitted is intended only for the addressee and may contain confidential, proprietary and/or priviteged
material. Any unauthorized review, distribution or other use of or the taking of any action in reliance upon this information
is prohibited. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete or destroy this message and any copies.
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